
  
Francis Gurry 
Deputy Director General 
  
  
  
Dear mr. Francis Gurry, 
With reference to your letter C. DCIT 2644-03 of November 15, 2007,  I would like to note, that we don’t use 
any codes for internal purposes or individual use regarding patents, trademarks and industrial designs.  
  
Best regards, 
  
Armine Petakchyan 
Head of Information Technologies Department 
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